
Community Connection 

 

As the first month of the Spring 2024 semester concludes, the 
Office of Residence Life hopes that everyone has comfortably 
adjusted to their living arrangements and has gotten accustomed 
to their course schedules! As we continue throughout the 
semester, the Office of Residence Life remains committed to 
providing support and fostering a positive living and learning 
environment for all residents.  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our service to 
you, offering information about resources and policies while 
providing you important information to the community 
the Office of Residence Life. You may also find out more about 
residential living our website at https://www.kean.edu/
reslife. 

What else to expect: Community Meetings, Room Change 
Information, Summer Assistant Hiring, and much more! If 
interested in getting involved, be sure to visit Cougar Link for 
programming and events! 
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